
7th December  2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 5 Portland Castle - 24th January 2022.

We have the opportunity to take Year 5 to visit Portland Castle on Monday 24th January 2022.

Our visit will tie in with our topic on Medieval Monarchs that we will be studying in the new year.

We will travel to Portland Castle by minibus.  Students will be accompanied and supervised at all times.  Full Academy
uniform is to be worn and please ensure that your child brings a warm coat with them.

In order for your child to take part please complete the parental consent section on the SIMS Parent App by Tuesday
18th January 12pm. If you have not consented by this date then unfortunately your child will be able to take part.

Please provide your child with a packed lunch to take with them. If your child is entitled to FSM and you would like us to
provide a packed lunch please email zdelany@atlantic-aspirations.org to arrange this.

Yours faithfully

K Watson & E Jewkes

Mrs Watson & Miss Jewkes
Year 5 Teachers
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